
 

          

  

G-CAT board meeting 2/16/21 minutes 

     

           In attendance: Loren Janulewicz, Larry Ransford, John Hartnett, Vic Evans, Bob Ore 

   

           > Financial Statement: Numbers were not available for the meeting 

    

 

January 2014:  income $33,158, expenses $58,675 net ($ 25,517) 

   

 

January 2014:  income $51,273 ( annual passes), expenses $43,236, net $8,037 

  

 

February : Income as of 2/16 $ 34,328  

      

 

There were some questionable charges that are being looked into 

   

           > Computer update: work in progress in setting up, will need to add another computer 

  

 

(board approved). Not ready for online T-time sign up for Men's club 

   

           > Rate increase: No push back concerning rate increase for 2015 

    

           > Grounds update: Several tress have been removed ,  program will be compiled weather  

  

 

permitting in the next couple weeks 

      

           > Cart path: The club is getting bids for both concrete and black top  for first hole 

   

           > Junior golf:  The club has the 5A girls tournament scheduled for 5/4/15,  

   

 

this may help in growing junior golf 

      

           > Out side tournaments:  List continues to grow, there are now 16 schedules and if they all 

  

 

are ran the income will be around $69,000 

     

           > Golf Expo:  Club is set to go for Feb 20,21,22 

      

           > New Business: Parking gauge is being torn down and new storage finality will began  

  

 

in the near future 

        

           > New business: The Premium card sign up form will have the following changes 

   

 

Add a line for person's email address 

      

 

Add a line for person's phone numbers i.e. cell and home 

    

           > Meeting adjourned, next meeting will be March 16th 

      


